
 

 

 

This half term I have been working with Year 2 on a gymnastics unit. This has focused on 

working with a partner to create some balances, firstly doing balances that ‘match’ so that 

each child does exactly the same balance. Then moving onto basic support balances where 

the children had to have great trust in their partner and work collaboratively to create a 

more complex partner balance. The children really enjoyed working together and 

challenging themselves to some quite difficult balances. They then progressed to 

transferring these balances onto the apparatus, starting with small benches and tables and 

then moving onto the large apparatus, such as the wall bars and ropes. As you can see from 

the photos, the children really enjoyed themselves and showed great progress in their 

learning.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘I liked going on the ropes and wall bars because it was fun and you can hold on and I like being 

high.’ Millie 

‘I was really excited when we went on the ropes because I don’t like being high but when Millie 

stands up it was fine.’ Pippa 

‘I liked going on everything, the ropes were my favourite because I like to swing on them.’ Charlie 

‘My favourite was re-creating and doing better at what I did with Charlie.’ Amelia 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Also this half term I have taken an after school club, focusing on different sports. Each week the 

children try a new activity, learning new skills and rules for a variety of sports. This has included 

basketball, tennis and an activity involving using a net to throw balls into the air and trying to re-

catch them in the net. This proved particularly popular and quite a challenge.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sally Serridge – Primary P.E. Specialist 


